Dear  Congressman/Senator XX:
	I am a Federal employee struggling under the weight of announcements issued at the direction of  President Trump.  Much of what I am seeing is an unjustified attack on dedicated, hard-working, and talented employees.  Amidst this chaos, it is extremely difficult to obtain straight answers, chanllenging any ability to separate fact from fiction.  I would very much appreciate your help.
	In light of the above I respectfully request you undertake to advocate for measures that:
· Ensure recognition of and adherence to long-standing rights of employees;
· Uphold the laws protecting emploees’ financial privacy from unauthorized access;
· Require newly installed appointees and officials adhere to processes and procedures established by regulation, directives, orders, and other HR policies;
· Leverage Congress’ upcoming government appropriations considerations to strike a deal protecting employee positions;
· Hold hearings and issue subpoenas to examine Administration plans for the implementation of Executive Orders proposing to lay off workers without cause, close agencies, and strip protections in violation of existing laws and regulations; and
· Introduce and/or enact legislation to block actions that are designed to undermine the merit based civil service systems and employee rights.
Thank you for your attention to this extremely important matter and any efforts undertaken to counter these threats to Federal employees would be deeply appreciated.

								Sincerely,

